
                       
                       

               

Exhibition of crashed cars
14-15 April 2015, E-Building, outside of Door 40 

AEB Demo 
14-15 April 2015, outside, in front of Bar Serpent-E-Building   
 

While vehicle regulations are becoming more globally harmonized, safety 
standards in emerging markets still vary considerably.  

The Global New Car Assessment Programme together with UNECE is 
displaying two cars to illustrate the important role that crash tests play in 
promoting occupant protection.  After a frontal impact test at 64 km/h one 
car scores zero stars while the other achieves five stars. This is a huge 
difference in levels of safety and shows the importance of applying UN 
regulations. UNECE and Global NCAP would like to encourage countries 
to join the 1958 and 1998 Agreements to ensure that harmonized 
regulations for vehicles are applied all around the world. 

ITC is committed to promote Intelligent Transport Systems as included in its 2012 
strategy. Among many ITS applications, some are specifically designed to save 
lives. The core of road safety is prevention. In case of a potential road crash, the 
driver may no longer be able to react in the last moment. This is the moment 
when technology can come in and correct human errors. Autonomous Emergency 
Braking (AEB) uses laser/radar/camera systems to detect impending collisions 
and automatically applies the brakes if the driver does not react in time; and has 
been estimated to reduce low speed collisions by 20%.  

The German motoring club (ADAC) together with UNECE will offer the opportunity 
to experience AEB in action on the grounds of the Palais des Nations during the 
lunch breaks of the Commission session on 14 and 15 April. The demo will be 
visible from the gallery in front of Room XIX and from Bar Serpent. Please register 
for a test drive. 

The exhibition will be opened on 14 April at 09:00 by 
Mr Friis Bach, UNECE Executive Secretary,  
Mr van Schreven, Ambassador of the Netherlands 
and Mr Ward, Secretary General of Global NCAP. 

The demonstration will be opened on 14 April at 09:30 by 
Mr Friis Bach, UNECE Executive Secretary,  

Mr van Schreven, Ambassador of the Netherlands  
and Mr Ward, Secretary General of Global NCAP. 

Please register for a test drive  
in front of Room XIX 
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Crashed cars exhibition
Door E40 (2nd floor)

Bar Serpent
Exit to grounds 
(1st floor) 

http://www.unece.org/trans/main/welcwp29.html

Registration for 
AEB demo test drive  
(3rd floor) 


